
 
 

Temporary Closure of PolyU Sport Facilities 

Student Affairs Office 

2020-07-14 14:44 

 

Dear Sports Facilities Users, 

  

In view of the recent surge of local COVID-19 infection, ALL sports facilities will be temporarily 

closed from 15 July 2020 (Wednesday) until further notice. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your attention. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

  

Student Affairs Office 

The Hong Kong Polytechnic University 

 


